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I am a gun owner, I am a gun violence survivor, and I have two school aged children. 

School and community safety are the most important priorities for me as a voter.  

 

Here are the reasons I firmly believe in the purpose behind the proposed bill: 

 

HB 2005 - Prohibit ghost guns and untraceable firearms - ghost guns are increasingly 

becoming a threat in our communities. Last year a Salem man was found to have 68 

ghost guns on his property, and these untraceable guns are a weapon often used in 

trafficking and drug violence. The weapons that are being created are not safe or 

useful in sport hunting or target shooting. They are killing our community members 

and being used in a way that was not conceived by our founders, nor protected by 

our 2nd amendment. As legislators, I believe you have a responsibility to protect the 

safety of our community and act in our best interest for our future. Prohibiting ghost 

guns and untraceable firearms is imperative in that effort.  

 

Thank you for your time and service to our state. 


